
Armstrong Township High School is excited to announce our IDPH Spectator Policy for
all IHSA and extra-curricular events under current IDPH guidelines.  The following
guidelines will be in place and expected to be followed. Failure to adhere to these
guidelines will result in an invitation to leave our facility.

DISTRICT 225 SPECTATOR GUIDELINES  2021-2022

____________________________________________________

● MASKS MUST BE WORN--If you are eating or drinking, masks may be removed,
but should be immediately put back in place when you are not eating or drinking.
Please help us out.

● Failure to follow IDPH guidelines may result in immediate removal
● Spectators should not expect entry until 20 minutes prior to scheduled start

time, when the doors open for entry
● Spectators should be symptom free
● No gathering in the gym, or outside after the games
● The bleachers/seating areas will be disinfected following the completion of the

games for that evening.
● The only entrance that will be used will be the doors that do have windows that

are  next to the gym.
● Restrooms are located in the main gym
● Please keep your group together when sitting in the bleachers.
● When you are able, please keep 3 to 6 feet between your group and another

group.

Live Streaming on NFHS Network

● All games held in the Robert L. Bezely Gymnasium will be streamed on the
NFHS Network Channel

● A subscription may be purchased for viewing of all AP games and most of our
opponents

○ https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/armstrong-high-school-armstrong-il
○ https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/supportprogram

● Subscriptions may be purchased by the month ($10.99/month) or annually
($69.99/yr)

○ Games are available On Demand and can be watched on a later date
● Updated schedules will be available on our district website and district social

media outlets
● * Policy is subject to change due to IDPH, IHSA, or state guidelines.

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/supportprogram

